**NEWSLETTER NO. 27** 



# Northway News

#### **SEPTEMBER 2017**

### **Events for the week**

Monday, 11 September

Management Meeting at 13:00.

Tuesday, 12 September

Budget Meeting in Chelsea Hall at 18:00.

Friday, 15 September

Grade 2 Grandparents Assembly and Tea in Northway Hall at

10:30.

U9 Cross Country at Ashton College at 14:30.

## **Birthdays**

Monday, 11 September

Joel Shelley

**Declan Coetzee** 

Wednesday, 13 September - Jacques Le Grange

Jordan Lezar

Thursday, 14 September

- Lincoln Burger

Friday, 15 September

- Madison Akkers Mrs Francis.



### **Achievements**

Almoné Bosch Kiara Cawood Jamie Wimble

Participated in the Northwood Crusaders Hockey Festival. Participated in the Northwood Crusaders Hockey Festival.

100 Laps completed for 10 Club.





We celebrated SQUIRT week this week. Our grade 1's dressed up as book characters (teachers too!)

Please remember to donate a pre-loved book for the LEARN PROJECT. (Box for collection outside Coach Daloshen's office.)



We enjoyed a successful Spring Walk on Saturday, 02 September. Thank you for all your support.



Value of the Month: Cheerfulness

## **Sport**



#### **CROSS COUNTRY**

On Friday afternoon the following children ran cross country at Riverside: Hayley, Keira, Emma, Ruby, Cole, Luc, Nathan and Tristan. They did us so proud and truly represented Chelsea! In the Under 9 category Keira placed 5th, Hayley 6th, Emma 14th and Ruby 13th, Cole placed 11th, Nathan 21st, Luc 22nd and Tristan 27th. These are outstanding results, well done to all of you we are very proud of you all!

Mrs Botha, Miss Killian and Coach Daloshen

#### **U9 BOYS HOCKEY**

Last week Tuesday the U9 A and B boys played against Reddam House. The B team played really well, they defended well and attacked when they needed to. Their score was 1 - 1. The A team was a bit slow off the mark but quickly got it together. By half time they were 3 - 0 down. The second half we saw some fantastic play from the boys. They scored 2 goals. Although they lost 3 - 1, they need to be commended for their beautiful display of skills.



Mrs Willis, Mrs Brand and Coaches.



#### **U9 GIRLS HOCKEY**

On Monday, 04 September our girls played hockey against Reddam House in Umhlanga. The girls played superbly. Their passes were wide, they pressed hard and they ran as fast as their legs could take them. They worked together skilfully as a team and as a result they were unbeatable. The A team won 12 - 1 and the B team won 11 - 0. We are so proud on the side-line watching you girls play. Well done, hockey champions.

Mrs Balt and Coaches.

### Some good news!

### It's a girl!! Tayla Joy Norris.



Mrs Norris, Grade R teacher's baby was born at 13:24 on 04 September 2017 weighing 3.1kg and 50cm long. Is she not too beautiful!

Mrs Dallas is one very proud Nan!!



Inspiration:

